
CLICK HERE TO
APPLY

SCHOLARSHIP
2024

Back The Badge, Yuba-Sutter

APPLICATION REQUIREMENTS:

ELIGIBILITY:

This scholarship is open to any family member of a Yuba-Sutter law
enforcement agency employee, active or retired. This includes, but is
not limited to siblings, children, grandchildren, etc. This scholarship is
open to high school graduates as well as any other post high school
student pursuing further education including, but not limited to:
skilled trade, certificate program, or college. 

Application 
High School or Current School Transcript
Current Attendance Record
Essay Response 
Two Letters of Recommendation: 

         1.One from your family member that works for a Yuba-Sutter law 
       enforcement agency 
         2.One from a teacher, coach, counselor, or school official

To apply, students will complete the Back the Badge, Yuba-Sutter
Memorial Scholarship Form by April 1, 2024. The applicant will be
judged based upon their essay response and completion of
application requirements. If chosen as a recipient, scholarship money
will be released upon proof of acceptance to an accredited
institution and proof of enrollment of upcoming semester classes.

C L I C K  H E R E  T O
A P P L Y

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3hIOdj7OUEpeTQs0w7ZCyxeiK39CRVvoM4Ui0v7DSXzTo5A/viewform?pli=1
https://forms.gle/5r6DvKASH6bAPqwf7
https://forms.gle/5r6DvKASH6bAPqwf7

